
Information provided by 
GAE-Retired DIrectors 

Sandra Hawthorne, Toni Smith,
 and Karen Solheim.

Read what transpired 
at the March 4-5

GAE Board of Directors meeting.

At the April 11 called Board meeting,
the 2023 Legislative Priorities were adopted 

to be presented to the GAE RA. 
In addition, Board voted on legislative awards

and on the statewide primary candidate endorsements. 

Watch GAE and GAE-Retired newsletters for 
additional information about what transpired 
at the April 29 Board of Directors meeting.
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